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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

2 January 1991

EGYPT/IRAQ

The supplement to the daily intelligence assessment on
Irag/Kuwait for 28 December mentions a message from President
Mubarak to Saddam Hussain. The Prime Minister has asked whether
this is something he should ask President Mubarak about.

I am copying this letter to Sir Percy Cradock.

Charles Powell

Simon Gass, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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